Mrs. A. J. Mix, 1134 Louisiana St., Lawrence, Kensas.

Dear Mrs. Mix:

I desire to report to you on the tickets sold by my class in Community Recreation for "Journey for Margaret".

Dean Lawson brought to my office 50 tickets, which would have netted \$17.50. The members of the class were sure they could sell more, so we obtained through Dean Lawson's office 150 additional tickets, making a total of 200.

The class sold 138 tickets, and we returned to Dean Lawson's office the 62 unsold tickets. The proceeds amounted to \$48.30, nearly three times the amount that would have been received from the first assignment of tickets.

You will recall that Miss Shuss and Miss Kelley turned in to you directly the money for the 25 tickets they sold, so this amount (\$8.75) was deducted from our report to Dean Lawson.

I saw the show myself last night, and feel that these students have contributed much to a most worthy eause. They have been very cooperative in their endeavor to aid the drive for funds for the Jayhawk Mursery.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA: AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

cc - Mrs. P. B. Lawson